
I! 

We warmly welcome you to the Shroud of Turin 2025 
International Conference & Symposium. 

Our team has been planning this event since August 2023. During this time, excitement 

has been building regarding the Shroud of Turin, and interest has been piqued as 

seldom before in recent history. A new dating technique called Wide Angle X-Ray 

Scattering has dated the Shroud back 2000 years, calling into question the veracity of 

the one anomalous carbon dating test undertaken in 1988. Recently, the records held 

secret by the British Museum regarding the carbon dating have been released via the 

Freedom of Information Act, further undermining those reported test results. More 

than ever before, the Shroud evidence gathered over the past century appears to 

point to one logical conclusion: that the Shroud of Turin may indeed be the actual 

burial cloth of Jesus Christ and provides photographic and other proof of the 

existence of the historical Jesus; confirms and corroborates the Scriptural description 

of the crucifixion; and provides incontrovertible evidence of the resurrection. 

There is an old adage: to those who believe, no proof is necessary; to those who don't 

believe, no proof is sufficient. We hope that you will find that the evidence presented 

in the talks given during this Conference, by world-renowned Shroud researchers and 

experts, will provide food for thought regarding the unique and mysterious burial 

cloth that has baffled scientists of every discipline for over 100 years. 

The Shroud Conference provides a golden opportunity for "Shroudies" and thinkers 

from around the world to connect with other like-minded individuals, compare notes, 

and make invaluable contacts. Thank you so much for your support and interest in the 

Shroud of Turin. We sincerely hope you enjoy the Conference! 

Blessings, 
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·: The Conference Committee 
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